
Frederick Peak Golf Course Board Meeting 

Regular Meeting 

Frederick Peak Golf Course clubhouse 

May 17th, 2021 

A regular meeting of the Frederick Peak Golf Course Board was held on May 17th, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. at the Frederick Peak Golf 

Course clubhouse, the same notice of meeting was given according to law.  All of the proceedings hereafter shown were taken 

while the meeting was open to the public.  A public Information Agenda Packet was available at the public information table.  

Notice of Open Meetings Act was provided as required by law. 

Present at the meeting were 3 board members: Andrew Getty, Wally Balliet, and Eric Wackler. No staff was present. 

Getty called the meeting to order at 6:15pm. A copy of the April 14th minutes was distributed to all. Wackler made a motion to 

approve the past minutes; Balliet seconded that motion. Motion carried 3-0.  

No member of the public was present to comment. 

Clubhouse items were discussed first. No additional carts will be available for lease or purchasing in 2021, as there is a 

nationwide shortage. Fuehrer and Parks will work on getting bids for a new lease starting in 2022. Rhonda Elliot has been hired 

as clubhouse help. Allo phone and internet services have been installed. A discussion on serving food in the clubhouse for 

leagues and events was had. It agreed that Parks and Fuehrer should determine how it will fit into the budget. It if can fit in the 

budget and be profitable, then we should do it. Parks was beginning to plan food for the Brooks Arnold Memorial tournament 

lunch. It was also noted that the Brooks Arnold tournament found several additional carts to rent for the day from North Platte. 

On the grounds side, Fuehrer was aerating today and topdressing the greens tomorrow. He had several issues with the aerator 

machine and had to spend many hours repairing it to get through the day. It was agreed that the golf course should start 

budgeting and preparing to buy a new walk behind aerator. The cost would likely be around $30,000 for a new one. Good, 

reliable help had been a struggle to find. The fence around the parking lot area was complete, several of the local retired guys 

helped. It was noted that the fence looked very good.  

With the Benchcraft contract expiring, it was agreed that the golf course should continue to use the Benchcraft materials until 

Benchcraft says otherwise.  

With no new business, Wackler motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:00 pm. Balliet seconded the motion. Meeting adjourned.  

 


